
Hello, 

I live in Oregon and I oppose HB 3063, the bill to end all non-medical vaccine exemptions 
for Oregon schoolchildren. I believe parents should have the right to choose which or if 
any vaccinations they or their child(ren) receive without being coerced. Vaccination status 
should have no bearing on access to a public funded education. 
 
Please do more research on this topic. Forced or mandated vaccinations are the 
equivalent of medical tyranny and violate several points of the Nuremberg Code.  
 
I hope you will OPPOSE this bill. 
 
Thank you for your time. I will see you at the hearing. 
 
Kim Zerbe 

 
 
 


